
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR MEETING  

  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

LAKE OROVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT  

OF   

TUESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2021 AT 2:00 P.M.  

  

  

  

  

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lake 

Oroville Public Utility District scheduled for January 12, 2021 is cancelled and will be 

rescheduled as a Special Meeting, time and date to be announced.  The location of this 

Special Meeting will be provided in the Notice and Agenda to be distributed prior to the 

meeting.  
  

  


